St. Mary’s School
Coffee & Rolls

St. Mary’s School hosts Coffee & Rolls the first Sunday of each month during the school year.
We do this to thank our church for their support in time, talent and treasure (45% of your
child’s tuition is provided by the parish). Each grade is assigned a first Sunday. When it is your
grade’s turn your class PAC Rep will be contacting you to help with serving the coffee and rolls.
Saying “yes” is saying “thank you” to our parish for the $2,291 they contribute to your child’s
education at St. Mary’s.

A minimum of two families for each Mass (8:00 & 10:00) is needed. Responsibilities include:

* Coming approximately 30 minutes before Mass to cut the rolls and fruit and put on
serving trays.

* Start coffee machines and organize the serving table (plates/napkins/donation basket).

* Serve the coffee & rolls & juice after Mass (pour coffee & juice, put out rolls/fruit).

* After 8:00 Mass: clean up a little and wipe down tables.

* After 10:00 Mass: clean all serving plates, rinse coffee pots, wipe tables.

* The janitors take care of putting away the tables & chairs.



